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2 January 2018
Dear Parent

Following the success of the previous clubs provided by Premier Sports, we are happy to advise that the Premier Sports Team will be starting a Multisportsl Club for Year’s 1-4 commencing Tuesday 9th January for KS1 and Thursday 11th January for KS2 to be held at lunchtime. The club will run for 12 weeks for all the children.
The school is using its Olympic Legacy funding to cover all the costs. If your child does decide to take part however we do expect full commitment to all the sessions. If your child is unable to take part in a session for any reason, then you must inform the school office with the reason for them not taking part.

Numbers are limited in each club to 20 pupils. If you wish for your child to attend either session please apply on line to give your consent using your schoolcomms account. If you are able to book a place for your child, then you have been successful in securing a place.
Yours sincerely,

Mr D Hunwick

Headteacher
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